
 
 

Our Calendar Explained! 
 

You may have noticed some new events added to our calendar, letters for each will be sent out in 
the run up to the event with more information and the details, but here is a quick explanation for 
each to let you know what they are all about! 
 
 
Bronte and Beyond Reading event – An event, run by our Trust, to look at our approach to reading. 
This will be held at Haworth Primary school. 
 
Celebration assembly – As per last term, every fortnight, either Years 1-3 or Year 4-6 will have their 
celebration assembly. In this we will celebrate the attendance achievement and our Oakworth 
Superstars of the fortnight. If your child is a Superstar that week, you will receive a text on 
Wednesday inviting you to the assembly on the Friday at 2.55pm. But it will be a secret from your 
child until they see you, so please don’t tell them! 
 
Disco (valentines)  – A disco event for the children, split into year 1-3 and year 4-6. This event is run 
by the PTA.  
 
Healthy Schools Week – Mr Bradley will be running an exciting week packed full of events designed 
to support healthy living.  
 
Oakworth Showcase and SLT coffee morning – The last Friday before each half term holiday will be 
an opportunity for you to come into class when you are dropping your child off and have a look 
around their wonderful learning environment. When you leave, you are welcome to pop into the hall 
for a coffee and a chat with the Senior Leadership team. 
 
Whole School Art morning- Messages of Love – Our corridor is bare again and we need your help! 
Your child’s classroom will be open from 9-930am for this event and you are invited in to create a 
piece of artwork with your child for our whole school display. If you are working, fear not, your child 
will complete one in class anyway and you can ask for a template to be sent home over the weekend 
for you to complete together. These will happen once a term.  
 
World of Work Week – We will be using this week to give our children a taste of life in the work 
place. We will be looking for volunteers to run a workshop or talk to the children about their job and 
what it is like to do. If you are interested, or know of anyone who could help, please let us know 
when the letter comes out! 
 
 
 


